
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent Tuesday, August 27,20L3 4:52 PM

To: comments@moreland.ny.gov; williamfitzpatrick@ongov.net cheryl.rice@nassauda.org;

mwilliams@vladeck.com; david.soa res@albanycou nty.com; Eric Galarneau
(egalarneau @albanycounty.com)

Cc: 'robert.freeman@dos.state.ny.us'

Subiect Status: Our August 5,2013 Letter --"Keeping the Commission to Investigate Public

Corruption True to its Name & Announced Purpose"

Attachments: 8-5-L3-ltr-calcaterra-8pp.pdf

Dear Executive Director Calcaterra:

We have received no response from you to our attached August 5,20L3letter, sent by the below e-mail. Nor have we

received any response from the Commission's three co-chairs - D.A. William Fitzpatrick, D.A. Kathleen Rice, and Milton
Williams.

Have you or they responded?

As stated at the conclusion of the letter:

"As the issues here presented are threshold - the integrity of the Commission and its
ability to be true to the announced purposes for which it was established - we trust you,

if not the Commission's three co-chairs, will be responding without delay." (at p. 8,

underlining in original)

Please advise.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CIA)

914-45s-4373

From : Center for J udicia I Accountability [mai lto : elena @j udqewatch. org ]
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2At3 9:22 AM
To: comments@moreland.ny.gov; 'williamfitzpatrick@ongov.net'1 'cheryl.rice@nassauda.org'; 'mwilliams@vladeck.com';
'david.soa res@a lbanycou nty.com';'Eric Ga larneau'
Cc:' robeft .freeman@dos.state, ny. us'
Subject: Superseding Letter - Keeping the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption True to its Name & Announced
Purpose

The attached corrects typos and makes non-substantive changes to our above-entitled August 5th letter, which it
supersedes. lt has also been posted on our identically-entitled webpage for the Commission. Here's the direct link:

http:/lwww. iudgewatch.orslweb-pases/iudicial-compensation/commission-on-oublic-corruption. htm

Apologies for any inconvenience.

Elena Sassower, Director



Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (OA)

91,4-455-4373

From : Center for Judicial Accountability [ma ilto :elena @i udqewatch.org]
Sent: Monday, August A5, 2A13 2:04 PM

To: comments@moreland, ny.gov
Cc: 'williamfitzpatrick@ongov.nef ; 'cheryl.rice@nassauda.org'; 'mwilliams@vladeck.com';
,david.soares@albanycounty.com'; Eric Galarneau (egalarneau@albanycountv.com); 'robert.freeman@dos.state.ny.us'

Suhject: Keeping the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption True to its Name & Announced Purpose

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability's above-entitled letter of today's date to Commission Executive

Director Regina Calcaterra - to which the Commission's three co-chairs are indicated recipients, as is Commission

member Soares.

The letter is already posted, with substantiating evidence, on the webpage we created for the Commission, on our

website, www.iudgewatch.orp. accessible vio the top panel "Latest News" by its hyperlink "Holding Government

Accountable for its Grand Larceny of the Public Fisc and Other Corruption". Here's the direct link:

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CIA)

9L4-455-4373


